
 

First Annual Circle D National Night Out 

Date: Tuesday, October 2, 2018         Location: The Park  

I want to thank all the Circle D members who attended our first annual 
National Night Out and for sharing your delicious potluck specialties. I 
think I speak for everyone when saying it was nice to visit with old friends 
and meet new neighbors. 

I wish to specifically recognize Melissa Mubasher for organizing the event, 
Jeannie Jessup and Carol Pease for undertaking the shopping expedition 
to gather the provisions, Theol Jackman for tending the grill, and the 
Citizens on Patrol volunteer, James Richard,  handing out freebies.  

Sincerely,  

Doug Marousek, Board President 

 

If you know me you know I am a huge advocate for community. What better way to get out and meet your 
neighbors than National Night Out. 

I think meeting members of your neighborhood is very important to each of us. We should know who lives next 
door and across the street. Sometimes we get so busy with our lives we don't see people. We know they are 
there but we just do not take the time to say "Howdy". Get togethers like this one hopefully bring people 
together making community connections. We (Board members) love seeing our community come together for 
events like this one. We will hopefully have more community activities in the future.  

- Melissa Mubasher, Treasurer 

 

What do you think about 
tonight's event? 

"Great. Getting to meet lots of 
neighbors"- Linda H. 

What other events would you 
like to see Circle D organize? 

"Ice cream social" - Priscilla K. 

"Easter egg hunt" - Susan G. 

"Hayride. International food 
tasting" - Sherry R. 
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